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Record Type: Record 
 

To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: OMB Circular A-76 
 
 
Mr. Childs: 
I strongly object to the proposed revisions to the OMB Circular A-76. I hope 
the Administartion reconsiders. 
 
Thank you, 
Debra Coyle 
220 8th Avenue 
Haddon Heights, NJ 08035 
Email: Coyledeb@aol.com 
 




